- JUL 1981

MEMORANDUM FOR: Deputy Director for Science & Technology

FROM:

Harry E. Fitzwater

Deputy Director for Administration

SUBJECT:

Evening Dinner/Seminar - 14 July 1981

Les,

Thank you for taking the time to participate in Tuesday's dinner/seminar with the Director and the Deputy Director--and especially for your participation in the general discussion during the latter part of the evening.

The Director found the session worthwhile as did all of the "battalion level commanders."

I hope we can repeat it in the future.

Harry E. Fitzwater

Distribution:

Original - Addressee

2 - DDA 1 - D/TE 1 - CSI

OSI/CSI Jul 81)

STAT